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SANFORD SEWERAGE DISTRICT

281 River Street * P.O. Box 338

                                                       Springvale, ME  04083-0338

PUBLIC HEARING
Board of Trustees

Administration building- Treatment Plant

Monday, July 15, 2019

The Sanford Sewerage District will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 15, 2019 on the following:

· Proposed amendment of the District’s rules & regulations- Article IV (pretreatment Rules & regulations)

The purpose of this proposal is to implement a Fats, Oil, & Grease (FOG) program that will assist in keeping the collection system free and clear of blockages, backups, sanitary sewer overflows and excessive maintenance required to remove the FOG.
Copies of the proposal are available at the District’s office located at 281 River Street during regular business hours.  Questions and comments should be direct to André Brousseau, Superintendent, at 207 324 5313 or by email at abrousseau@sanfordsewerage.org.
The hearing will be held at the treatment plant located at 192 Gavel Road at 5:00PM.  

